SANTAQUIN CITY CORPORATION
PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES

The following are the minutes of a special meeting of the
Planning Commission of the City of Santaquin, Utah. The
meeting was held on Wednesday, April 24, 1996, in the
Council Chambers of the Santaquin City Civic Center.

The following board members were in attendance: Chairperson
Shawna Johnson, Vice-chairman Kurt Stringham, Brad Greenhalgh,
Dick Kay and Lonnie Martinez.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Shawna Johnson.

1. ROBERT MCMULLIN: Permission to put two more mobile homes
in Summit Creek Mobile Home Park.

There are currently 50 mobile homes in the Park. There are
hookups to accomodate 52 units.

A decision was made to allow 52 units in Summit Creek Mobile
Home Park. Shawna will contact the City Building Inspector
and let him know of the decision.

A MOTION was made by Kurt to close this special meeting of the

Planning Commission and move to a work session. Dick seconded.
All voted "aye."

Approved this 8th day of May, 1996.

Shawna Joh%éon, Chalrperson Lofna Lloyd, Secretary




